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Mr.Avner,

Thank you very much for your great performance at The Views of Mt. Fuji, on January 19, 2013. My table was 
number 2 and I ended up being named 

the Ace Detective for the evening. A great time was had by all.  If you could do me a favor and correct the spelling 
of my name on your ace detective 

list. The correct spelling is LOUIS OJEDA. Thanks, I would appreciate it. Maybe we will see you on New Years 
Eve. take care.  you guys keep 

performing and we will keep watching. 

                                                                                                                                                                Sincerely,
                                                                                                                                                             Louis Ojeda


